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Partner Alans Mills Recently Elected To American
Law Institute
May 21, 2014 Indianapolis

Alan Mills of the Indianapolis office is a recently elected member of the
American Law Institute. More can be read about Alan and the
organization in The Indiana Lawyer's article, "New members of the
American Law Institute bring energy and diversity."
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